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September 2025 
 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
We are pleased to let you know that our school swimming lessons will take place at Bramcote Leisure 
Centre this year. Although Kimberley Leisure Centre has now closed, we remain fully committed to 
providing high-quality swimming opportunities for our pupils, ensuring they develop this important life skill 
within the resources available to us. Swimming sessions will run every Monday from 2:00 – 2:45pm. We are 
estimating to be back at school for 3:30pm.  
 
Please find below the swimming timetable for this academic year. 
 
 

TERM YEAR GROUP DATES 

  
Autumn 1 

 
Year 6 

08/09/25 – 13/10/25 
(6-week block) 

 
Autumn 2 

 
Year 5 

03/11/25 – 08/12/25 
(6-week block) 

Spring 1 Years 3 – 6 GALA TRIAL WEEK 

 
Spring 1 

 
Year 4 

19/01/26 – 9/02/26 
(4-week block) 

 
 
Please find below some general points about school swimming: 

• girls must swim in a snug fitting one piece swimsuit, not a two-piece. 

• boys must swim in tight fitting trunks or swim shorts with no pockets and are no longer than mid-
thigh length. 

• no jewellery should be worn for safety reasons and must be removed before entering the pool. 
However, please refer to the ‘Nottinghamshire Schools’ Swimming Service Earrings’ form, which 
can be found on the school website. 

• long hair must be securely tied back; 

• if your child wishes to wear goggles, you should complete a form which your child will bring home 
with them. 

 
Please refer to the ‘School Swimming Guidance for Parents’ for full information, which can be found on the 
school website. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr J Clarke 
Teacher & PE Coordinator 
 


